PRESS RELEASE

31-07-2014

The Hon’ble Chairperson of National Commission for Women, Smt. Mamta Sharma has expressed
serious concern over the complaint received from a complainant, working with X-ray department of
RB Seth Jassaram Hospital, WEA, karol Bagh, New Delhi  wherein the top officials of RB Seth
Jassaram Hospital, New Delhi have been alleged to be harassing and humiliating her and other
employees of the hospital for a long time. The Commission has already held a hearing in this regard
on 1% July 2014 wherein the hospital authorities were directed to conduct Internal Complaints
Committee proceedings in the case. Taking a serious note of the complaint Smt. Mamta Sharma, CP,
NCW has asked the Medical Superintendent ,RB Seth Jassaram Hospital, New Delhi to investigate
the case and apprise the NCW about the actual facts, along with the action taken report with in 15
days. ‘
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